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Dear Families of grades K-6 Students, 
 
In accordance with guidance from the Ohio Department of Education, students enrolled in the 
Norwalk City School District will have the option to attend school remotely during the 2020-
2021 school year. This plan is for students who choose the fully remote mode of learning in lieu 
of physical attendance. A separate plan exists for school building closures related to COVID-19.  

 
 

Grades K-6 
 

● Remote Learning will be delivered by NCSD teachers using the approved Ohio Learning 
Standards. NCSD teachers will plan, deliver, and assess student work in a “synchronous” 
manner.  
 

● Students will be expected to attend school virtually on a regular schedule. Attendance 
will be taken and enforced according to school policy.  
 

● Grades will be assigned via Progressbook, and student grades and promotion will be 
determined by school policy.  
 

● Families who commit to this remote option understand that they are responsible for 
ensuring their student(s) have a computer and internet connection.  
 

● Teachers involved in remote instruction will be offered optional Professional 
Development opportunities in August as well as 1.5 days of required PD before the 
school year begins. 

 
 
 


